
Welcome to 3-year-old 

PRESCHOOL! 

 

I am so excited for the upcoming school 

year! We have so many fun things 

planned, and I am thrilled your child will 

be in our class this year. The first day of 

school is September 12th and will run 

Tuesday-Friday. Please send your child 

with their school supplies on Friday, 

September 8th, so we can prepare for the 

upcoming week. Feel free to reach out to 

me directly if you have any questions. I 

hope you and your family enjoy these last 

few weeks of summer! 
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